Lord Mayor of Sydney

Sydney Town Hall

GPO Box 1591 Sydney NSW 2001 Australia Phone 02 9265 9229 Fax 02 9265 9328 Email cmoore@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au



11 February 2015

Frank Hinton
President - ACETA
Suite 148
145 Glenferrie Road
Malvern VIC 3144

Dear Frank

Technology at City Venues

I refer to your letter about commercial and entertainment technology used at City venues.

I have asked Monica Barone, the City's CEO, to investigate your safety concerns and respond to you directly. Monica will write to you when she has more information.

Yours sincerely

Clover Moore

Lord Mayor of Sydney

City of Village a